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Lou Mansolillo

From: DUDLEY BENNETT <bennett15@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 9:23 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: 2021-H-5923  Dudley E. Bennett, DO  For Bill

I am writing in support of bill 2021-H-5923, protecting the present day environment from toxic pollutants and helping to 
ensure the health of future generations of Rhode Islanders.   
 Thank you. 
Dudley E. Bennett, DO 
96 Seawynds Drive  
North Kingstown, RI 02852 
 
Sent from my iPad 


